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Please vote NO on HB 3624. As a homeschooling family, we already prepare 

financially in advance for costs incurred, and we are happy to do so. We do not want 

any more involvement (overreach) by the ESD than what is currently happening. This 

is a very slippery slope towards ESDs pushing for more control over homeschooling 

families. If we wanted to be controlled by them, we would have enrolled our children 

in public schools. We respectfully ask you to vote NO on this bill, to support 

homeschoolers’ freedoms and right to educate OUR children as we see fit. Thank 

you. 


